
From: Adams, Marcia S
To: 'CHMaguire@gov.sc.gov' <CHMaguire@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/14/2006 5:56:36 PM
Subject: Real ID

C.H.,
I know that you need some time to gather the policy advisors together to analyze the white paper concerning the Real ID.  
However, I am going to continue to meet with legislators to educate them about the act and the possible effects on the 
SCDMV.  I will be careful not to make specific recommendations; however, I do feel that I need to continue because this is 
a major issue for DMV.  I think that legislators will have enough information to speak with their congressional delegations if 
they so desire.  Let me know if this causes any concerns.

Thanks,
Marcia

mailto:Adams,%20Marcia%20S
mailto:CHMaguire@gov.sc.gov

